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Notices:

e There is a new method in how we are going to advertise spaces on our
trips, we are going to use an "in house" solution.

« |f you go on a trip and take photos or videos, please can you get in
contact with Rob H-T so he can place them on the website.

« Do you have any requests for trips or fancy organising one? Please speak
with Bridget to discuss.

e Do you follow Bromley Canoe Club's Facebook or Twitter or Instragram
pages?

e You can find the past newsletters located here on our website

Courses:

» Looking to do you 2 star or 3 star? Please fill out the training request form
on our website to allow us to get availability.

» After the success of the Whitewater Safety and Rescue Course we ran in
Wales in May, we have scheduled another on the upcoming North Wales
Trip, for more details go to the website here.

Upcoming Events

15th July - Lee Valley Whitewater Centre

e For more information go to our website here

28th August - Dragon Boat Racing

e For more information go to our website here

16th-17th September - North Wales Weekend Trip & WWSR

e For more information go to our website here

If you have any questions please speak to a member of the committee.
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